
 

 

06/10/2020 
 

Update and Information  
Notice to the Membership - June 10, 2020 

Registrar's Directives 
The CEO/Registrar of the Bereavement Authority of Ontario has issued two 
new directives regarding the sector's response to COVID-19.  If you have not 
received these directive's you can read the complete communications by 
following the links below. 
 
If you have questions regarding these new directives please join us for the 
Registrar's Update later today.  Information on how to access the session is 
also below. 

Registrar's Directive June 9 - 10 Person Maximum Still in Effect  
 
Registrar's Directive June 10 - Drive-Thru Visitations  

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2foacfp.in1touch.org%2femailredirect.html%3femailSentId%3d2159761%26redirectUrl%3dhttps%253A%252F%252Fmailchi.mp%252F41723ab3d4f1%252Fregistrars-directive-10-is-still-the-max-at-funerals-visitations-and-burials%253Fe%253Dfd542d0ffa%26key%3d16D79FA6C729189232F07A87D2D27479E2EBDED2B1026C85C3A07DD61FEB97FC&c=E,1,jWm9s7gkkSUhZGSXHgvW02i0Inr2ANi0vjD8iPwYg6Bxw4rKAY0A5wboPxHbNO-K_WjKieErIiQ3Xmf3nCgfTXyXlSx52hD6rDWgpUNY-CNggXIjKDjidO-bPg,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2foacfp.in1touch.org%2femailredirect.html%3femailSentId%3d2159761%26redirectUrl%3dhttps%253A%252F%252Fmailchi.mp%252F19308ddc8e1c%252Fregistrars-directive-drive-thru-visitations%253Fe%253Dfd542d0ffa%26key%3d0F97CDD488387E5D480B4EEC2680A93E79D366A48461E0ADAFA272066AF70331&c=E,1,A7IS4sWg_3Sy4jSUDHczMJyx2znrvFf2UqzczCPc0gOsXI6tgXHB7G8Zbx21-1tgtVKQuAHStBRbdpbyoLvchIhLN0ZlxANQ8KjfQ5UQ4g,,&typo=1


SPECIAL WEBCAST: 
COVID-19 BAO UPDATE 

COVID-19: Registrar's Update 

Wednesday, June 10, 2020, at 1:00 PM  

COVID-19 Update and Information 

Are you wondering: 
 
- How does Stage Two reopening affect the Bereavement Sector? 
- Does the reopening of places of worship across the Province apply to Funeral 
and Burial Services? 
 
The Bereavement Authority of Ontario CEO/Registrar Carey Smith will provide 
an update and answer these and other questions regarding measures in place 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
This webinar is open and free of charge to all those who work in the 
bereavement sector. 

PLEASE NOTE:  This is an update on the ever-changing situation 
brought on by the COVID-19 pandemic and is not eligible for CE credit. 

 
 

Register Here 
 

 

You are receiving this email as a registered subscriber or member of OACFP.  If you no longer wish to receive 
email messages from us, please email  info@oacfp.com  and type UNSUBSCRIBE in the subject line along with 
your name and mailing address. 

 
 

 

The Ontario Association of Cemetery  
and Funeral Professionals (OACFP)  
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https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2foacfp.in1touch.org%2femailredirect.html%3femailSentId%3d2159761%26redirectUrl%3dhttps%253A%252F%252Fattendee.gotowebinar.com%252Fregister%252F3562053043458011151%26key%3d66CF4DC9252EB6C188B05B936217D70CAE95112A110A4EDB8573F02BDCA17B70&c=E,1,wN60lxCLZYdQBWsn24xoGb41WHaQMpQ9wvb0_dQwf8y4HA31u2sB8gLPaf0EZUH0AB2eAjcSOEz7ERmxGDiv83_FGAV8hzKe35bMZkCSFyHEIRzJ1Exb&typo=1
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NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is intended 
only for the use of the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an intended 
recipient or acting on behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure, conversion to hard 
copy, dissemination, reproduction or other use of any part of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. If you receive this communication in error or without authorization, please notify the 
originator immediately and remove it from your system.  
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Registrar’s Directive: 10 is still the max  
at funerals, visitations and burials  

 

  
 

June 9, 2020 

  

All COVID-19 restrictions and BAO Registrar’s Directives remain in place, until 

further notice. 

 

The maximum number of visitors at a funeral service, visitation and burial 
remains at 10, regardless of the location.   
 

This Registrar’s Directive clarifies for the bereavement sector and the public that 
10 is the maximum number of visitors allowed at a funeral/visitation/burial 
regardless of location, inside or outside, including an event centre, private club, 

park, cemetery, church, mosque, synagogue and any religious locations.  

 

If a funeral is conducted in a place of worship, the maximum number of people 

allowed is 10, notwithstanding the “30% capacity rule” otherwise for places of 

worship. We have confirmed that the Registrar’s Directive is consistent with the 

Premier’s Office announcement of June 8.  

 

The maximum number of 10 includes family, visitors, clergy/officiant and anyone 

https://www.thebao.ca/


 

other than funeral staff.  
 

This Directive is issued to ensure everyone knows that the 10-max Directive is still 

in place as Ontario enters its reopening phases. This Directive remains in place 

until further notice.  

 

Thank you. 

  

-Carey Smith, CEO/Registrar  
   

 

  

 

 

https://www.thebao.ca/


  

  

 

Registrar's Directive:  
Drive-Thru Visitations 

 

  
 

Effective today, June 10, 2020   
 

The creativity of licensees is something the bereavement sector can be proud of 

during this pandemic period. In the last few weeks, the option of drive-thru 

visitations, with the approval of the police and regional medical officers of health, 

have been carried out by several funeral homes across Ontario, as those 

communities find ways to address the needs of grieving families while following all 

COVID-19 restrictions. 

  

This Registrar’s Directive supports this creativity with a set of safety-focused and 

respectful rules that must be followed if you choose to offer drive-thru visitations 

at your funeral home. 

  

All other COVID-19 government restrictions, Registrar’s Directives, Notices 
to the Profession and Guidance must continue to be followed.  
  

Directive Measures – Effective June 10, 2020  
  

For a drive-thru service, mourners may drive to a funeral home’s outside 

https://www.thebao.ca/


 

designated area to pay their respects to the deceased and the family. 

  

If needed, funeral homes may add a secure tent or canopy on funeral home 
property to accommodate a drive-thru area.  
  

Drive-thru visitations require a safe –  

• Appropriately laid-out funeral establishment property on which to host 

these visitations. The property must be large enough to accommodate a line 

of vehicles. The line must not extend onto public streets, sidewalks or other 

people’s property. 

• Marked, designated lane or path on the funeral home property for 

automobiles to line-up and drive in toward the designated viewing area, 

such as a window, entranceway or tent/canopy area.   

• Designated viewing area where the decedent’s family can gather, in a 

group of fewer than 10 (observing physical distancing of two metres), to 

acknowledge those in their vehicles.    

• A funeral home traffic coordinator, if the line of vehicles exceeds the 

capacity of the funeral home’s parking property, in order to ensure people 

do not exit their vehicles and come in contact with other passengers and 

drivers, and to maintain general safety. 

  

Prohibited are –  

• Standing outside of vehicles. Mourners must stay inside their vehicles. 

• Mixing of vehicles and people, standing outside, in a line-up.   

  

-Carey Smith, CEO/Registrar  
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